
Newsletter 8 - 5th November 2021 

Mrs Jearrad started the week by telling 
us the story of Daniel and the Lion's 
Den. She had several helpers to act out 
the story and Nala played the part of 
the lion very well. 
 
As the week went on, the children 
heard the stories of David and Samson. 
All three stories linked together 
because they all put their faith in God 
and He proved that He was there for 
them.  
 
Our new memory verse for this half 
term is:  
'The Lord has filled my heart with joy; 
how happy I am because of what he 
has done! I laugh at my enemies; how 
joyful I am because God has helped 
me!' 1 Samuel 2:1 

Learning to Love. Building Resilience. Taking Responsibility. 

The Lord says "I will guide you along the best pathway of your life. I will advise you and watch over you."  

Psalm 32:08 NLT  
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Just to remind parents to please report any absence from 

school to the School Office before 9am. A message can be 

left on the answerphone, or alternatively absence can be 

reported via Parentmail. When reporting absence, please 

include a brief description of why your child is absent. Please 

note if your child is ill for more than one day, absence needs 

to be reported daily. Please also note that children must 

remain off school for 48 hours following 

the last bout of sickness and diarrhoea.  

Reminder - Absence 



Cyril Squirrel Awards 

This weeks Cyrilõs awards go to: 

Year R 

Pacey has demonstrated amazing resilience with his learning 
so far this half term. Pacey has worked extremely hard with 
finding his name in the mornings and getting himself 
changed for PE. Keep up the great work Pacey! 
Evie always takes responsibility for her learning. She takes care 
of all her belongings ensuring she puts them away for next 
time. Evie has also been learning to do up her own buttons at 
home and in school. Well done Evie! 
 

Year 1 

Toby for his resourcefulness in English. Whilst looking at our new book, Toby was using his imagination 
lots to come up with drama ideas pretending to be Bob.  
Olivia For her resilience in her handwriting. We have been looking at ladder letters this week and Olivia 
has worked really hard on making sure they are as neat as possible even if she has found them a bit 
difficult.  
 

Year 2 

Norah - Responsible for her maths learning. We have been so impressed with her effort this week. She 
has been able to explain her learning well and even showed the rest of the class! Well done Norah.  
Oliver - Reflective for his writing work. Oliver has been looking back at his writing, reading it to himself 
to spot mistakes and change these. He has been trying super hard to do this independently!  
 

Year 3 

Lorenzo: being resilient and trying so hard in Maths. He has completed lots of multiplication and 
division work this week, Mrs Cole has struggled to keep up with him! We are so proud of him! 
Naya: for using all five learning behaviours all the time; she is definitely a brilliant Cyril Squirrel! She has 
found out lots about our topic already and has done some amazing History detective work this week! 
 

Year 4 

Mr Booth is really pleased with the responsibility, effort and care that Poppy shows every day for her 
learning. She comes in, always smiling and quickly prepares for each lesson. She has tried her hardest 
in all of her subjects though out the year so far. I am particularly impressed with how she always has a 
go at trying to answer the questions. Keep it up Poppy. 
Mr Booth is also really impressed with the resilience and attitude of Jack H. Jack has been trying his 
hardest particularly with his reading and his maths and always reflects on how to improve. Go for it 
Jack! 
 

Year 5 

Hannah for being responsible for her learning. She has shown amazing consistency across all subjects 
this week. Sheõs also shown a fantastic interest in our new topic about the Greeks. 
Reece for being resourceful in his learning this week. Heõs being using resources around him and is 
always there to lend a helping hand to his peers.  
 

Year 6 

Evelyn have been super reflective this week in English. She has been reflecting on 
what she knows from our class story so far to write some wonderful answers in our 
Guided Reading lessons. Well done!! 
Jacob has been responsible for his learning week as he has been working hard to 
improve his reading at home. Keep up the awesome work! 



Cyrilõs Den Star of the Week 

This weeks Stars are: 

Rosie for being responsible in breakfast club. She has shown 

amazing independence serving her own breakfast and is 

able to discuss healthy options. Her willingness to also helpt 

others is amazing. Awesome work Rosie! 

Vihaan for always being ready and enthusiastically participating in all activities 

during after school club. We are particularly impressed with his amazing football 

skills. Keep up the good work Vihaan! 

Remembrance Poppies 

Year 6 will be selling poppies in school for 

Remembrance Day as from Monday 8th November. 

All money raised will be collected by the Royal British 

Legion.  

 

Wanted! 

If you have any outgrown pants, tight, socks or PE kit for children aged 4-6 years 
we would gratefully receive them as our stocks are running low.  

 

If you child has is given spare clothes please wash them and then return them to 
school. 

Thank you 



Autumn Fun at Cyrilõs Den! 

We raked the leaves in-front of the school and said we will 
soon be done....... 
 
But as more leaves fell each time we made a pile 
We quickly knew this outdoor chore was going to take a 
while 
We studied our great heap of leaves as it started to get dark 
But instead of putting them in the bin....... 
We decided to just jump right in! 

After School Sports Clubs 

We are pleased to announce that  the next cycle of after school sports clubs are re-

starting next week (week beginning 8th November). These will be run by Superstar Sports 

and run for 4 weeks with the last session being the week beginning the 6th December. We 

will be offering: 

¶ Monday ð KS1 Multi-skills 

¶ Tuesday ð KS2 girls football 

¶ Wednesday - KS2 Basketball 

¶ Thursday - KS1 and KS2 football. KS1 will be with Mr Allen and  KS2 with Mr Puckett. 

 

Clubs will start at 3.30pm and finish at 4.30pm. Children will need to wear PE kit and bring a drink and 

a small, healthy snack to have beforehand. The cost for these clubs is Ã14 for all 4 sessions, we are 

unable to offer refunds for missed sessions. 

 

There are 20 spaces on each club. To book a place for your child simply pay for the club on Scopay to 

secure your child's place 

Year 5 & 6 Hockey Tournament 

Before half term, we were invited to a hockey tournament. This is the first time we have been able to 
take part since the pandemic happened. This was a very exciting opportunity for the years 5s and 6s. A 
group of children headed over to Mountbatten with Mr Puckett to go up against other schools from 
our area.  

We could not be prouder of the children and their effort, it was 
fantastic. Their behaviour was superb and they represented our 
school well. We unfortunately did not place but we were voted 'Most 
honest team' for how well we followed the game rules and did our 
best. Well done everyone. We are really looking forward to the next 
tournament.  



Book Trustõs Great Books 2021 

Age 4-5 

Pirate Stew by  Nail Gaiman 
Mum and Dad are going out for the evening and have booked a babysitter for a 
little boy and his sister, yet when the babysitter arrives, it turns out to be a huge, 
bearded pirate called Long John McRon ð a shipõs cook. 
 
As soon as Mum and Dad have left, a horde of other pirates arrive and decide to 
make a cauldron-full of something called Pirate Stew for the childrenõs dinner. 
However, if the children eat the pirate stew they know it will turn them into 
pirates. But will Mum and Dad be as wise? 
 
Featuring a flying pirate ship, a delicious donut shop and a rollicking rhyme Pirate 
Stew is a great book for storytime. 
 
Age 6-7 
The Goody by Lauren Child 
Chirton Krauss is such a well behaved child that he eats broccoli, even though he 
doesnõt like it. 
 
Myrtle, by contrast, is never good. Sheõs not expected to eat broccoli, do any 
chores or be polite and nice, because her parents have decided that Chirton is 
the Goody, and Myrtle is not. 
 
So what happens when Chirton decides not to be the Goody anymore?  
In an entertaining and relatable way and will beautiful colour and style, Child 
explores the impact of family dynamics that can often label children as òthe good 
oneó or òthe naughty oneó ð and who we all are under those labels�� 
 
Age 8-9 
A Day in the Life of a Poo, a Gnu and You 
The inside story of brains, eyes, teeth, pimples, farts, porcupines, Bactrian camels, 
komodo dragons, Japanese knotweed, lichen, clouds, clocks, Mars rovers, 
snowflakes - and everything in between. Each element gets its own page and is 
written in the form of first person diaries, hilariously presented in strip cartoons. 
This book so fabulously informative and definitely very fun - and funny. It gives 
the reader the feeling of knowing everything worth knowing.  
 
This very unusual fact book explains topics up in such an amusing way that you 
barely realise you're reading a non-fiction book. The text and the illustrations/
cartoons are pitch perfect funny, reminiscent of Dav Pilkey's Captain Underpants. 
This book shouts out to be read, shared and read again. There can't be many 
children (as well as older readers who wouldnõt absolutely love this cracking read.   
 
Age 10-11 
October, October by Katya Balen 
Eleven year old October lives in the forest with her dad. Yet, when heõs injured in 
an accident, October is forced to stay in London with her mum. Everything in the 
city is wrong, from the cars and underground trains that make her sick to school, 
where the other kids tease her.  
 
Gradually, October makes friends with a boy in her class and discovers 
mudlarking on the Thames. As she lets her mum in to her heart, life starts to 
change for the better.  
 
Balenõs touching, perceptive story about a transitional phase in a young girlõs life 
is full of heart, lush description and the love of wild nature. 


